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Alicia Ferguson

From: Public Hearings
Subject: RE: Derelict boats

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: NADINE DANYLUCK 
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2016 4:37 PM 
To: Public Hearings <PublicHearings@victoria.ca> 
Subject: Derelict boats 
 
This is my second email or letter to you regarding this issue. I have attended two meetings also. I will be away next week 
so here we go again.  
I have lived on Styles St most of life. I was born here. The environmental damage those boats and the 5 sunk out in the 
bay are doing to the environment is unbelieveable. This has been going on for over 10 years and we are still talking about 
it. For the fourth time they need to be removed. Why should I pay outrageous taxes when they pay nothing. Must be nice. 
I am in agreement with allowing overnight anchoring on a limited basis but would like it to be monitored and the neighbors 
given a number to call when the bylaw is broken which we know will happen. Who will be monitoring the bay us? 
Please provide me with correspondence from this meeting. 
 
Thank you 
 
N.Danyluck 
1231 Styles St 
Victoria, BC 
V9A3Z6 


